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What is Safeguarding and Child Protection about?  

All of the adults around you think that your health, safety and wellbeing are very important. 

Keeping everyone safe is the first and most important job of the adults at The Ridge.  

At The Ridge we do our best to help you make good progress in your learning.  

We teach you how to recognise risks in different situations, how to protect yourself and how 

to stay safe.  

 

What do we do to keep you safe?  

We work hard to provide a safe environment for you to learn in.  

We want to help ensure that you remain safe, at home as well as at school.  

We think it is important that you to know where to get help if you are worried or unhappy 

about something. 

If something is making you feel upset or worried, don’t keep it a secret.  

You can talk to any adult in school – you will always be listened to and taken seriously.  

You could speak to your class teacher, a teaching assistant, a lunchtime supervisor, an adult 

in OSCAR Club or one of the office staff…..in fact anyone at all! 

Mrs Hudson, Mrs Hadley and Ms Gledhill have a special job to keep you safe. 

Talk to them if you are worried.  

Childline are also there for you whenever you need to talk.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/contacting-

childline/ 
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